
 

Faculty Policy Committee Report on CES Level I Questions 09/15/2017 

After proposing and receiving feedback from our constituents, the following six Level I questions, based on 

HawCC’s six ILO’s, are being submitted to the Faculty Senate for approval: 

1.    The learning environment supported and encouraged my ability to communicate in a variety of situations.
 Agree-Neutral-Disagree 

 
2.    My experience at college has developed my critical thinking and problem solving skills. 

Agree-Neutral-Disagree 
 

3.    The college has supported me to contribute to my community service in ways that are respectful of 
Hawai’i Island culture and the wider global community.  
Agree-Neutral-Disagree  

 
4.    I have been made aware of, and used campus services and resources to support my college success and 

lifelong learning. 
Agree-Neutral-Disagree 

 
5.    The college provided a safe, healthy, and respectful learning environment. 

Agree-Neutral-Disagree 
 
6.    I understand the importance of sustainable environmental practices to promote personal and community 

health and wellness.  
  Agree-Neutral-Disagree 
 

The committee recommends the following Likert scale: Agree-Neutral-Disagree 

 

The Faculty Policy also makes the following recommendations: 

 The Level I questions should only be asked once per semester, per student. 

 That the order of questions be reversed: Level IV first, Level I last (from specific to general). 

 

Report respectfully submitted by Faculty Policy Chair Karen Crowell 

 


